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G. E. Morri· 
son, in 
favor of. 

MAINE STATE LIBRARY-G. E. MORRISON. 

Chapter 107. 
Resolve in favor of the Maine State Library. 

Resolved, That the sum of four thousand and eight hundred 
and sixty-two dollars be and is hereby appropriated for the use 
of the Maine state library for the year nineteen hundred and 
three, and that a like sum be and is hereby appropriated for the 
year nineteen hundred and four, the same to be expended yearly 
for the following purposes: for current subscriptions, to works 
of history, biography, magazines, newspapers and to art, medical 
and scientific works, one thousand and five hundred dollars; for 
typewriting, telephone service, catalogue cards and contingent 
expenses, six hundred and twenty-five dollars; for purchase of 
digests and revised statutes, as issued, two hundred and fifty­
three dollars; for the purchase of decisions of inferior courts 
and session laws, four hundred and eighty-four dollars; for text­
books, advance sheets and reports, law magazines and odd num­
bers of Maine reports, one thousand dollars; to the purchase of 
new American reports, three hundred dollars; to the purchase 
of foreign reports, statutes and digests, seven hundred dollars. 

Approved March 28, 1903. 

Resolve in favor of G. E. Morrison, Chairman of the Committee on Salaries 
and of the Committee on Military Affairs. 

Resolved, That the state treasurer be authorized to pay G. E. 
Morrison, chairman of the committee on salaries and of the 
committee on military affairs, the sum of one hundred dollars, 
the same being for services of stenographer and clerical help 
employed during this session. 

Approved March 28, 1903. 


